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Open-Enrollment Charter School Generation Twenty-Four Application Updates  

Applications for the Open-Enrollment Charter School (also known as Subchapter D) Generation 24 cycle 
were due by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, January 4, 2019.  Twenty-nine applications were timely submitted 
before the deadline. 

Public information concerning open-enrollment charter schools is available at the Subchapter D Charter 
School page of the Texas Education Agency’s website.  The Generation 24 application and required 
attachments are linked from that page.   
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